NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
FOR THE REGULAR MEETING
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular Board meeting of the Vallecitos Water
District Board of Directors scheduled on Wednesday, February 19, 2020, at 5:00 p.m.,
at the District Office has been cancelled.

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING

|, Diane Posvar, Executive Secretary of the Vallecitos Water District, hereby certify that
this Notice of Cancellation was posted at Vallecitos Water District and on the District’s
website by 12:00 p.m. on Tuesday, February 11, 2020.
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Diane Posvar, Executive Secretary




